
From: Soura, Christian
To: William Blume <WBlume@retirement.sc.gov>

Date: 7/17/2012 11:25:28 AM
Subject: FW: FYI PEBA

                FYI.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Walker, Madison 

Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2012 8:49 AM

To: Soura, Christian; Pitts, Ted; Baker, Josh

Cc: Bondurant, Kate; Veldran, Katherine

Subject: FYI PEBA
 
Senator Courson has appointed Sheriff Leon Lott to serve on the PEBA Board of Directors representing the SC Police 
Officers Retirement System.  Sheriff Lott has a two-year term which is set to expire June 30, 2014.

Thanks.
Madison
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